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SACRAMENT MEETING
June 18, 2023

Presiding... Bishop Grant Johnson
Conducting...Bishop Grant Johnson
Music Director...Sis. Stephanie Outhier
Organist...Bro. Matt Outhier

Welcome and Announcements

Opening Hymn...292
Ol\/Ty ather

Invocation
Stake and Ward Business

Sacrament Hymn...17
O God, the Eternal Father

Blessing and Passing the Sacrament
Sis Suzanne Olsen

Primary
I Am a Child of God

Bro. Steve Dahlin

Closing Hymn...202
I Know My Father Lives

Benediction




YOSEMITE WARD TEMPLE NIGHT
THIRD THURSDAY OF THE MONTH, THE 6PM SESSION
PLEASE CONSIDER MAKING AN APPOINTMENT

Sunday School Lesson - June 18" “Not My Will, but
Thine, Be done” Take your time reading the assignment
this week. Ponder and pray about what you read. Doing this
can give the Spirit opportunity to bear witness to your heart
that the scriptures are true. Luke 22; John 18

Priesthood & Relief Society - June 25™. “He Could Heal Me”
Elder Peter F. Meurs, Of the Seventy
CFM - “lt is Finished” - Matthew 27; Mark 15; Luke 23; John 19

Ward Building Cleaning Assignments
There is a new format in place for the building cleaning
assignments. If you cannot help on the assigned week, PLEASE
1. Inform the leader & 2. Find a replacement for yourself. The
next three weeks are as follows...
This week ending Jun 17 - M. Hatch, Pack, Ellis, R. Broomfield
The week ending Jun 24 - Shaw, B. Nelson, S&J Miller, Wheeler
The week ending Jul 01 - Reali, Farnsworth, Kevin Weir, Mayhew

Link to TheYosemiteWard.com website



https://theyosemiteward.com

B LAPPY

FATLER'S
DAY

CHOIR CHOIR CHOIR

The next Yosemite Ward Choir practice is scheduled for Sunday,
July 2 at 9:00 am in the chapel. Practices will be held on the
and 3 Sundays of each month. All are welcome.

The Family History Center, just renamed by Salt Lake as the
FamilySearch Center, will be open for one hour after the two
hour block on Sunday, June 25™ and continue to be open on
the last Sunday of each month. Come in after church to get
started with your family history, find ancestors to take to the
temple, learn how to use the new version of the

FamilySearch website, or add photos to your memories on
FamilySearch.

The Activity Girls and Boys would like to remind the parents

that we are meeting every first and third Wednesday in the
Chapel at 6:30 - 8:00 pm.




